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For those providing reports to the Board of Trustees, please note the following requests:   
 

● Oral reports be limited to 3 minutes per constituent group. A timer will be displayed on the screen. 
● Written reports/materials be submitted 48 hours in advance and not to exceed 2 pages. 
● Non-scheduled speakers are not permitted to speak in place of scheduled speakers or in addition to scheduled 

speakers unless name and reason/purpose is submitted 24 hours in advance of the Board meeting for 
consideration; and there should be no more than two speakers per report (total 3 minutes). 

● Employees who are members of a bargaining unit represented by an exclusive bargaining agent may address the 
Board but may not attempt to negotiate terms and conditions of their employment.  

● It is requested when mentioning or addressing an individual, their tile or prefix be used. (Examples: Dr. Smith, 
Trustee Smith, Vice Chancellor Smith, Mr. Smith, Ms. Smith)  
 
 

INFORMATION TO INFORM POLICY: 
 
 

ACTIONS and/or UPDATES RELATED TO GOALS: 
 

1. Eliminate Barriers to Student Access and Success 
 

2. Be a Diverse, Equitable Inclusive, and Anti-Racist Institution 
 

3. Be a Leader and Partner in Addressing Regional Issues 
 

4. Ensure Fiscal Accountability/Stability 
 
 
 

NOTEWORTHY ACCOMPLISHMENTS/ACTIVITIES: 
 

1. The Crafton Hills College Student Senate is actively collaborating with our Counseling and 
Student Services departments to plan and hold the annual Roadrunner Rally on August 6th. 
This event provides students with an opportunity to connect with student services, meet new 
people, and to familiarize themselves with the campus for the new school year.  

2. The CHC Student Senate is also taking steps to address regional issues by advocating for 
the BookSaver program. The cost of textbooks as a barrier for student equity and success has 
been a regional issue for a while, and the BookSaver program aims to lower the financial 
burden on students. Student Senate looks forward to being a partner and advocate for this 
program as it is being launched.  
 
We also recently drafted a letter of support for reform of AB-1855, highlighting how protecting 
the location(s) of members  attending meetings remotely does not hinder participation from 
the public, and furthermore ensures equitable access to associated student government and 
student organizations required to adhere to ‘The Brown Act’ 
 



3. We have additionally concluded interviews for our appointed cabinet and are proud to note 
that we have officially appointed 10 officers. Bringing our cabinet to 17 out of 20 officer 
positions filled, the largest our student senate has been in recent years.    
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